Tse Pok Man (7B)

The mysteries of the universe are unveiling

      Whether Pluto should be considered a planet or not sparked a global debate. Scientists have now made their decision, and when I heard the result I was not surprised.

      But the event made me think about our relation to the universe. We are just a tiny speck in the expanse of space. Our knowledge is minimal.

      Newton said he only knew one-millionth of the world. That applies to us, too. Luckily, we have our minds, which can reason and explore. We should think more and contribute to our world. 



Thanks for your wonderful letter, Pok-man. I, too, followed the stories about Pluto with fascination over the past couple of weeks. It is sad that Pluto has been demoted from a planet to a dwarf planet, but the reason for the change is exciting.

Astronomers have discovered many more new things in our solar system. They realized that if Pluto was to be classified as a planet, then at least another 50 planets would be added to the list. Downgrading Pluto to a dwarf planet is a recognition of all the new celestial objects that are being discovered. This is a really exciting time for space exploration. As you read this, Nasa’s robot Rover is closing in on a crater on Mars. What it finds there may offer exciting new clues as to whether there was life on the Red Planet. 
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